
children will not be per-

 

 Congratulations to all our parents on the exemplary behaviour of 

all the children at both trips to Croke Park and the Cinema.  It 

was a pleasure to take them  

 End of year Reports will be sent home on Friday 24th June.  

Please check your child’s bag. 

 P7 Leavers Mass will be held on Friday 24th June at 11 am.      

P7s will finish for the year after the Leavers Mass.  We would 

like to take this opportunity to wish them all well in their new 

schools. 

 A BIG thank you to the PTA for all your help at our recent Sports 

Day. And for supplying the tea at our Special Assembly on Friday 

17th.  It was very much appreciated.  

 Thank you to all who contributed to the Copper Chase! We raised 

a total of £222.50.  P3 were the winning class and will receive a 

special prize.  All other children will receive a drink and a packet 

of crisps for their great effort! 

 Summer Holidays:  St Anne’s Ps will close on Thursday 30th 

June at 12 noon and re-open on Thursday 1st September at     

9.00 am. 

Before/After Schools Clubs Information 

 P7 Cycling Proficiency classes have now finished.                   

Well done to all those who took part.  

 P6 Brain Gym has now finished for this term.  

 P4—P7 After Schools Hurling & Camogie has now finished for 

this term. 

 St Anne’s Breakfast Club continues next week.  The club will run 

from 8.00am until 8.50am  every morning until the end of the 

year.  If you wish your child/children to attend the breakfast 

club please send £2 per day in an envelope with your child’s name 

and days they wish to take breakfast.  As we need to know     

numbers for Monday can we ask that this is sent to school on the 

Friday before. Parents please note that supervision for children 
who are not attending the Breakfast club begins at 8.50am;   
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    Remember 

 The Thursday Note and 

Dinner Menu are        

available on the school 

website:  

www.stannespscorkey.com

Lots of other news and 

information is also     

available to view 

 

     Allergies 

 Please remember that   

St Anne’s has a NUT 

FREE ETHOS 

 

     Collection of Children  

 Class Teachers should be 

informed of any changes 

to arrangements for             

collecting children. 

 

 

 

 

Thursday                            

23rd June 2016 
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 Loughgiel Summer Scheme 2016     

 WHEN:  Monday 18th - Friday 29th July    

 Cost:   1 week = £20 per child    

    2 weeks = £30 per child     

    This cost includes one fantastic trip.   

 Registration Night: Monday 27th and Wednesday 29th June between 

    7—8 pm in the den (Millennium Centre).  

  Details can also be found on the “Loughgiel Youth Club”   

       Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

 The price of a school   

dinner is £2.50 per day 

and £12.50 per week.  

Dinners for the week 

(paid and free) should 

be ordered on a Monday 

morning by returning 

the correct money and 

slip attached.   


